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Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

International Bureau

April 11, 2000

Locin Communications Corporation
8725 N.W. 18" Terrace

Suite 402

Miami, Florida 33172-2622

Attention: Mr. Michael Fletcher
Dear Sir or Madam:

Thank you for your recent 214 application, ITC-214-20000222-00108 filed on behalf of
Locin Communications Corp. with the Federal Communications Commissions’
International Bureau. Unfortunately, we were unable to collect payment due to
insufficient funds. Your application has been granted but, will be dismissed if payment
of $975.00 is not received by C.0.B. 4/19/00. this fee includes a 25% penalty fee which
equals $195.00. If this occurs you will have to refile your application and submit a form
159 along with payment and begin the entire process over again.

You may contact Shawana Burnham at 202-418-2222 regarding this matter. Also, you
may call this number for any other concerns you have regarding the International Bureau
Electronic Filing System (IBFS).

Sincerely,
)

Jacqueline Ponti
Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau

Enclosures

CC:

Eric Fishman, Esq.
Holland and Knight LLP
2000 K Street, NW
Washington, DC 20006



